

CALOUNDRA FAMILY HISTORY

RESEARCH INC

ABN 90 259 383 516 PO Box 968, Caloundra Qld 4551

hello@caloundrafamilyhistory.org,au Secretary Telephone: 0437 235 842

PATRONS - Mark McArdle & Judy McArdle

15 January 2023

Jan Swift Publicity Officer <u>publicity@caloundrafamilyhistory.org.au</u> 0408-254-765

Call Out To Past Members

To mark the 30th anniversary of The Caloundra Family History Research group in May this year, we are embarking on a project to record the group's history. Our aim is to finish and present this important record at our anniversary celebration.

To achieve our goal, **we need your help!** We are inviting former members of our group, or if you know of a former member, to please contact us so that we can record your reminiscences. We are happy to conduct interviews or we will accept written accounts of your memories.

We have a rich history and we envisage showcasing our growth, activities, research, stories, library, special interest groups and guest speakers. Stories from our past members would greatly enrich our 30th Anniversary history book.

Please contact us at:

Email: hello@caloundrafamilyhistory.org.au
Mail: P.O. Box 968, Caloundra QLD 4551

Phone our Secretary: 0437-235-842 or Publicity Officer: 0408-254-765

